Opt-in Form
The Northern Audio Visual Group at Snod’s Edge 
On May 25th 2018 the law will change and the General Data Protection Regulations 2018 will come into force.   
 
This will affect the way in which the Committee of the Northern Audio Visual Group is allowed to contact you to keep you informed about our twice yearly events at Snod’s Edge (March and October)
In order for you to continue to receive information from us about our March and October events we will need your clear “opt-in” consent. Without this consent we will not be able to continue to send information to you. 

To continue to receive our information, please copy and complete the green section and show clear preferences of
[bookmark: _GoBack]
 YES or NO

Email your preferences to

secretarynorthernavgroup@gmail.com



Your Name(s) ___________		Date__________________

I  am (We are) happy to hear from the Northern AV Group committee about any matters relating to The NAVGroup  events and other items they think would interest me (us) about AV and photography. 

I am (We are) happy to be contacted :

By email  	__ ______________     	 Fill in YES or NO. 

By Post		________________	Fill in YES or NO
	
By Phone	______________	Fill in YES or NO

In line with the General Data Protection Regulations of 2018 we will keep your details safe and will not pass them on to any third party without your express permission.
If, at any time, you wish to change your mind about receiving information from us or about how you wish to be contacted please use the CONTACT US section on our website


